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A copy of the Order and Notice, together with a Plan and a Statement
of Reasons, have been deposited at the Civic Centre, Breck Road,
Poulton-le-Fylde, Lancashire, FY6 7PU, and also at the offices of
Highways England, Falcon Floor, Unit 1, Fulwood Park, Caxton Road,
Fulwood, Preston, PR2 9NZ, where they may be inspected during
normal opening hours, or they may be seen at, or obtained by
application to, the Director, Highways England Company Limited,
Operations Directorate, Piccadilly Gate, Store Street, Manchester, M1
2WD, making reference to this Notice.
The contact for any further information about this Notice is David
Logan – Telephone Number 0300 470 5253. Email:
david.logan@highwaysengland.co.uk
David Logan
An Official of Highways England Company Limited

HIGHWAYS ENGLAND
NOTICE OF DETERMINATION SMART MOTORWAY
PROGRAMME (SMP) M23 JUNCTION 8-10
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT DETERMINATION
UNDER SECTION 105 A (3) OF THE HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 (AS
AMENDED)
Highways England gives notice that it has been determined that
Smart Motorways Programme M23 Junction 8-10 (the Proposed
Scheme), which is a relevant project within the meaning of section
105A (1) of the Highways Act 1980, is not subject to environmental
impact assessment in accordance with Part VA of the Highways Act
1980 implementing Directive 2011/92/EU as amended.
This is due to the fact that the assessment of the environmental
effects of the Proposed Scheme has indicated that none are
considered to be ‘significant’ under the terms of European Union (EU)
Directive 2011/92/EU
Further information on the project and about this notice may be
obtained from:
Oluwole Solola
Highways England
5 St Philips Place
Colmore Row
Birmingham
B3 2PW
Tel: 0300 470 7322
Email: M23J8_10Smart@highwaysengland.co.uk


